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Leighton, Adele

From: nancy273@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 10:55 AM

To: Executive Director,

Subject: PUC

Dear Director,

As a NH homeowner and PSNH rate payer, I am very much in support of PUC funding of solar PV and the
expansion into support for solar hot water.

I am currently debating the economic merits of each on our perfectly solar oriented house. Please continue and
expand these programs.

Nancy Zamoiski
32 Scott Rd
Wilton, NH 03086

2/25/2010


